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IURC APPROVES NEW BOUNDARIES FOR 
HUNTINGBURG’S MUNICIPAL ELECTRIC COMPANY


Today, the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission approved the request of the City of Huntingburg’s Municipal Electric Company to expand its territory into a newly annexed area currently served by Dubois Rural Electric Cooperative, Inc.

In Cause No. 42601, the Commissioners agree that it is appropriate to allow the city to serve the 120 acres, which encompasses the northwest portion of Huntingburg Lake and land contiguous to the lake that is adjacent to the City’s service area.

The City of Huntingburg is required to compensate Dubois Rural Electric Cooperative, Inc. for any of its electric facilities that are located in the annexed area, and loss of revenue that might result from the transfer.   The specific amount will be determined at a later date.
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